
NEWSLETTER MARCH 2016 

 We would 

like to remind all 

parents the im-

portance  o f 

booking a time 

with your child’s keyworker, so 

you can check on your child’s 

progress. 

 This Saturday we are going to have our 

‘Brunch & Fun’, with all the parents and staff. It is going to 

be a great opportunity for the parents to interact with the 

staff and learn about what we do with the children on a 

daily basis. 

 Please do not forget to confirm your presence with 

the Management Team. 

EVENTS: 

 We will be celebrating St. Da-

vid’s Day (1 March), and Mother’s 

Day (6 March) with activities for all 

the children, from colouring the 

Welsh flag and Daffodils, to making 

special cards for the mothers. 

 MERHABA to all the parents. The After 

School Club has been learning Turkish  as 

part of our Multiculturalism Sessions. The chil-

dren have been enjoying it very much and are 

fast learners. 

The Easter Bunny is com-

ing to Bright Futures! 

Everyone is very excited 

that he is bringing  some 

chocolate eggs. 

 Baby Room parents’ 

meetings went  very 

well, and all the par-

ents were happy to with 

all the different ac-

tivities  and their 

children progress.  



www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

 

Got Talent? 

Do you have a skill or special inter-

est that you would like to share with 

the children? We welcome all parents 

to come in and show their skills and 

talents. Speak to your child’s Room 

Leader to book a time. 

  

 Please keep 
the front gates 
closed at all 
times for 
safety rea-
sons. 

To all our beautiful Mothers, have a 

very Happy Mother’s Day! 

‘Mothers hold their child’s hand for 

a Moment and their heart for a 

Lifetime’. 

 Spring is coming and it is 

the perfect time to start doing 

some planting activities. The 

After School Club has started 

growing Freesia flowers.  

 Please ensure that your child 

(especially for Baby and Toddler 

Rooms), have spare clothes in their 

bags, since they are engaged in 

messy play and garden activities. 

 Toddler Room 

asks the parents if 

they can bring un-

used wellies, pots, 

pans, boxes, calen-

dars, wool, yoghurts 

containers, towels, 

etc., so they can be 

used in the various 

activities.  

 Baby Room asks parents 

to provide outdoor shoes for visits 

to the garden, as well as an old t-

shirt that can be used for Messy 

Play. 


